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2021 Financial Forecast - City of Saskatoon's Corporate 
Business Plan and Budget 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Province of Saskatchewan funds received for prior years highway maintenance 
in the amount of $1.25 million be held in contingency to offset the financial risk in the 
2021 fiscal year. 
 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on September 13, 2021, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
September 13, 2021 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services. 


